
 

Looking at Inequality  
Through a Discipline Lens* 

Presented by:  Cori Fecho, PSEA UniServ Representative 

 

November 14, 2022 ♦ Eastern Region Office 
5:30 – 6:00 p.m. light dinner, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. workshop 

 
 
 

This session is being provided for those 
educators that are reflecting on their 
practices when working with all 
students.  As educators work towards 
providing learning environments that 

allow all students to succeed, we must examine systemic problems that 
have formed that impede this from happening. 
 

A facilitated discussion format will be used to allow participants to share 
and discuss their thoughts on this issue.  The session will use a PBS 
documentary based on the groundbreaking book written by renowned 
scholar, Monique W. Morris, Ed.D. The view into this issue through the 
documentary is to guide us to be able to then reflect on our own 
experiences and observations within the school environments with which 
we work.  The intention of the session is to provide the time and space to 
have productive conversations around the challenges we face on the issue 
of discipline as it is implemented.  Participants will be asked to examine 
their own practices and interactions within the school district community. 
 

*Paraprofessionals, if taking this workshop for the hours, it is recommended that you obtain pre-
approval from your employer to ensure the hours will be accepted.   
Members with teaching certificate, if you provide your PPID #, you will receive 2 Act 48 hours for this 
workshop. 

 

 

Pre-registration is required. 

Space is limited so register early! 
RSVP no later than November 7, 2022 

(online at www.psea.org/er/rcpe or email to e-rgn@psea.org)   

 
 Sponsored by ER RCPE Committee for PSEA members  
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